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24 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
During COVID-19, families and students requiring additional support due to experiencing any of             
the following, can access our Family School Liaison Officer, Miss Samantha Padovani. 
 

● Relationship breakdown / stressors 
● Environmental stressors / risk of homelessness 
● Financial hardship 
● Domestic violence and/or family violence 
● Drugs and/or alcohol abuse 
● Link to services including NDIS, mental health facilitates  
● Court support / or involvement with Police – providing support, advice and/or advocacy 
● Advocacy  
● Medical condition and/or mental health  
● Emotional support or, 
● Other stressors, families and students can discuss with FSLO.  

 
How can support be offered? 

● Face to face onsite (not available if school is closed) 
● Telephone 0427 068 429 - Monday to Friday from 7am – 3pm.  
● Via Skype – this can also be offered if identified by families or students. 

 
Samantha offers her services at St Agnes Catholic High School where students and/or families              
can self-refer during the following times; 
 
Week A: Wednesday – Friday  
Week B: Thursday – Friday  

 
* Appointments are normally an hour and last appointment time offered will be at 2pm.  

 
 

 
Lisa Maree Browning 
Principal 
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